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May __, 2020 

Dr. Sonia Angell, State Health Officer 
California Department of Public Health  
Sacramento, California 

RE:  Letter of Support for County of Mendocino Attestation of Readiness for California Pandemic 
Resilience Roadmap Stage 2: Lower Risk Workplaces 

Dear Dr. Sonia Angel, 

In accordance with Governor Newsom's Executive Order N-60-20 and May 7, 2020, guidance issued 
by the California Department of Public Health, the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors submits 
the following letter of support. 

Mendocino County Health Officer Dr. Noemi Doohan has fully apprised the Board of Supervisors of 
the efforts that have been and will be taken to mitigate the spread of COVID-19. These efforts will 
ensure that individuals, who are at heightened risk, continue to be protected as Mendocino County 
progresses through California's roadmap. 

The Mendocino County Board of Supervisors fully supports the attestation by Dr. Doohan that the 
County of Mendocino has met readiness criteria outlined by the California Department of Public 
Health to increase the pace at which the County advances through Stage 2 of the Governor's Pandemic 
Roadmap. Further, the Board of Supervisors supports the reopening of businesses and spaces in the 
County in the most expeditious manner possible, consistent with protection of the public and 
essential workers. 

Sincerely, 

John Haschak, Chair 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 


